
Caution: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Please take care when
clicking links or opening attachments.

From: Ford, John
To: McClenagan, Laura; Giannini, Trip
Cc: Johnson, Cliff
Subject: FW: OLD ARCATA ROAD REHABILITATION AND PEDESTRIAN/BIKEWAY IMPROVEMENT COASTAL

DEVELOPMENT PERMIT
Date: Wednesday, May 04, 2022 11:40:24 AM
Attachments: Hohl-OAR Improvement Project Letter of Support_042722.pdf

For PC
 
 
 
 
John H. Ford
Director of Planning and Building
Humboldt County
 

Begin forwarded message:

From: Aaron Hohl <amhohl@yahoo.com>
Date: April 27, 2022 at 10:58:27 AM PDT
To: "Jacobson, Rebecca" <rjacobson@co.humboldt.ca.us>
Cc: "Wilson, Mike" <Mike.Wilson@co.humboldt.ca.us>
Subject: OLD ARCATA ROAD REHABILITATION AND PEDESTRIAN/BIKEWAY
IMPROVEMENT COASTAL DEVELOPMENT PERMIT
Reply-To: Aaron Hohl <amhohl@yahoo.com>

﻿

 
Hi Rebecca,
 
Please see attached letter in support of the Old Arcata Road Improvement
project.
 
Thanks,
Aaron
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         Aaron M. Hohl 


         1776 Old Arcata Road 


         Bayside, CA 95524 


  


April 27, 2022 


 


Regarding: Thursday, May 5, 2022 Planning Commission Meeting for the  


OLD ARCATA ROAD REHABILITATION AND PEDESTRIAN/BIKEWAY 


IMPROVEMENT COASTAL DEVELOPMENT PERMIT  


BAYSIDE AREA: record Number PLN-2022-17654 


  


  


To Whom It May Concern at The Humboldt County Planning Commission, 


  


My family and I have lived within a 1/8th of a mile of the Old Arcata Road/Jacoby Creek Road 


intersection since 2008. During that time my three children have attended Jacoby Creek School 


and have walked or biked to school rain or shine. We also frequently bike or walk along the Old 


Arcata Road at other times as well. When we lived on the far side of Jacoby Creek Road, 


crossing the Jacoby Creek intersection on foot or bike was always an exciting part of the journey. 


While I felt somewhat safer when we moved a little closer to the school and were able to avoid 


having to cross at Jacoby Creek Road, traffic still moves too fast as it heads towards the school -


often far in excess of the posted speed limits.  


 


I strongly support the Old Arcata Road Improvement project because it should make traveling 


the road on foot or bike safer. I am especially in favor of the proposed roundabout. Based on 


what I have seen at the other roundabouts along Old Arcata Road, they are useful for slowing 


traffic without causing backups. This intersection seems like a good place for one. 


 


Thank you, 


 


 
 


Aaron M. Hohl 
 






